
Baby Room News
Since the opening of the new baby rooms and the increased space, we have welcomed six new babies into the baby room and they are settling in well.
The babies have been exploring sensory play, playing with rice, sand, shaving foam and water, with the benefit of running multiple activities concurrently in the new rooms. The babies have also been enjoying the recent spell of fine weather, visiting different parks and outdoor areas. Activities have also been taking place at the allotment, with the babies getting involved with the transition from summer to autumn.

